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The City & Borough of Juneau is posting two previous cathodic annual reports 
completed by Norton Corrosion Limited, LLC. 
 

 2015 Annual Cathodic Protection System Inspection of Three Lift Stations 
 2015 Annual Inspection of Cathodic Protection Systems of six water 

storage tanks. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 










































